

Homework



Choose the best option A, B, C or D to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

- | | | | | |
|----|--------------------|---------------------|-----------------------|---------------------|
| 1. | A. <u>th</u> at | B. ear <u>th</u> | C. <u>th</u> ick | D. <u>th</u> ank |
| 2. | A. <u>th</u> rough | B. <u>Th</u> ursday | C. bo <u>th</u> | D. <u>th</u> em |
| 3. | A. smoo <u>th</u> | B. <u>th</u> an | C. som <u>eth</u> ing | D. <u>th</u> ere |
| 4. | A. w <u>th</u> | B. <u>th</u> eatre | C. <u>th</u> is | D. bro <u>th</u> er |



Choose the best answer A, B, C or D to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the meaning or categories.

- | | | | | |
|----|--------------|-------------|-----------|------------|
| 5. | A. compete | B. wildlife | C. topic | D. viewer |
| 6. | A. channel | B. boring | C. market | D. cartoon |
| 7. | A. talent | B. number | C. Japan | D. clever |
| 8. | A. programme | B. prefer | C. happen | D. visit |



Choose the best option A, B, C or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

9. The channel is boring, _____ Linh doesn't want to watch it.

- | | | | |
|-------|--------|------------|--------|
| A. so | B. but | C. because | D. and |
|-------|--------|------------|--------|

10 My kid likes cartoons, _____ he doesn't like talent shows.

- | | | | |
|--------|-------|--------|------------|
| A. and | B. so | C. but | D. because |
|--------|-------|--------|------------|

11. A: _____ programme does her brother always watch?

B: Films.

- | | | | |
|--------|---------|---------|-------------|
| A. Who | B. What | C. When | D. How many |
|--------|---------|---------|-------------|

12. A: _____ do you go swimming?

B: Three times a week.

- | | | | |
|--------------|---------|-------------|--------|
| A. How often | B. When | C. How much | D. Why |
|--------------|---------|-------------|--------|

13. A: VTV3 is a channel with many interesting entertaining programmes.

B: _____

A. Sorry, I'm busy.

C. It's very kind of you to say so.

B. Thanks a lot.

D. Great! I'll watch it from now on.

14. A: _____ can I buy some pork?

B: At the supermarket.

A. What

B. Who

C. When

D. Where

15. Mai feels cold, _____ she always wears a coat.

A. so

B. because

C. and

D. but

16. Trang: - _____ rooms are there in your house?

Long: - Five.

A. How much

B. How many

C. How long

D. How far

17. I like watching K+ very much. It's my _____ channel.

A. funny

B. quick

C. nice

D. favorite

18. His son prefers cartoons _____ educational programmes

A. about

B. with

C. than

D. to

19. Kate: - Would you like me to turn off your computer?

Jane: - _____. I'll do it myself.

A. No, thanks

B. Yes, please

C. Don't do it

D. Of course

20. You should _____ the TV when you don't watch it.

A. turn down

B. turn up

C. turn on

D. turn off

 **Choose the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following sentences.**

21. It was an unforgettable programme for all the members of the class.

A. memorable

B. comfortable

C. enjoyable

D. changeable

22. The film starts at 9 p.m. every day.

A. begins

B. has

C. finishes

D. gets



Choose the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following sentences.

23. The room is so messy. There are a lot of newspapers and magazines on the floor.

- A. old B. big C. tidy D. spacious

24. We often go to the bookstore to buy books.

- A. take B. get C. change D. sell



Choose the best option A, B, C or D to indicate the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions.

25. (A) What time (B) do you watch (C) your favourite film? (D) On Saturdays.

26. His friend can (A) speak French well, (B) and (C) she can't write any French (D) words.

27. (A) How many homework (B) does she have (C) to do (D) today?

28. Why (A) does Linda like the (B) science programme (C) on this channel? (D) So she can know about new inventions.



Read the following passage and choose the best answer A, B, C or D to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbered blanks.

I like watching TV. (29) _____ I have a good TV-viewing habit. I only turn on the TV when I have free time. After dinner, I often finish my homework early, so (30) _____ parents let me watch my favourite programmes. I love educational programmes (31) _____ they are good for my study. I can improve my English skills through *English in a Minute* on VTV7. The Discovery Channel helps me (32) _____ a lot about wild animals in their natural life. I can learn new things when I watch some game shows (32) _____ *Children are Always Right* or *Who Wants to Be a Millionaire?*. I am also interested in (34) _____ programmes, namely films, music talent shows, etc.

29. A. but B. and C. or D. then
30. A. a B. mine C. me D. my
31. A. because B. so C. and D. but

32. A. learn B. learning C. learns D. to learning
33. A. as B. such C. like D. are
34. A. entertain B. entertains C. entertaining D. entertained



Read the following passage and choose the best option A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

Television is one of our most important means of communication. Today, each house has at least a TV set. People watch television every day, and some people watch it from morning until night. For example, Americans watch television about 35 hours a week. However, is television good or bad for you? People have different answers. Some say that there is a lot of violence on TV today, and sitting in front of a TV too long can cause a lot of health problems. Others think that TV programs can be a good source of knowledge and entertainment. It brings news from around the world and helps you learn many useful things, especially children. Through television, home viewers can see and learn about people, places, and things in faraway lands. Television can even help its viewers know about outer space.

35. How many TV sets does each house have today?

- A. At least one B. at least two
C. more than one D. more than two

36. How often do people watch television?

- A. Every week. B. Every day. C. Every month. D. Every hour.

37. What can sit in front of a TV too long cause?

- A. Faraway lands B. Violence C. News D. Health problems

38. Which of the statements is TRUE, according to the text?

- A. Americans watch television 35 hours a week.
B. All people think that TV is good.
C. TV can help children learn many useful things.
D. All people believe that TV has a lot of violence.

39. Where does TV news come from?

- A. America. B. Around the world. C. Nearby lands. D. Outer space.

40. Which of the statements is NOT TRUE, according to the text?

- A. Television is a means of communication.
- B. TV programmes can be a good source of knowledge and entertainment.
- C. Thanks to television, home viewers can see things in faraway lands.
- D. TV viewers can't know about outer space.



Make up sentences using the suggested words.

41. How many/ sandwich/ he/ eat?

42. I/ always/ curious/ the world.

43. My sister and I/ usually/ spend/ free time/ watch/ English channels.

44. He/ love/ outdoor activities/ so/ he/ often/ play/ sports/ his friends.

45. This programme/ attract/ me/ because/ I/ can/ discover/ different countries/
their cultures.



Complete the second sentence so that it means the same as the first, use the word(s) given in brackets.

46. Her favourite programme is the animal programme.

She likes _____.

47. Today VTV6 has two live game shows.

There are _____.

48. Comedies make people laugh because they are funny.

Comedies are funny , _____.

49. Does it take you about two hours to play badminton every Sunday?

Do you spend _____ ?

50. My son enjoys watching sports programmes.

My son is _____.